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Please act on behalf of what the majority of Oregonians desperately want - safety in 

our community.  Our children are constantly afraid of being gunned down in schools, 

churches, grocery stores.  It’s immoral and unreasonable to nothing to stop this.  

Please do everything you can.  Our safety is more important than extremist demands.   


